May 21, 2018

A work session of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Arthur, lllinois, was held on Monday, May 21,
2018, in the Village Board Room. Village President Rod Ra ndall called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.
Roll call was answered by Trustees Matt Bernius, Mike Hilgenberg, Justin Ray, Jenni Marner, Dave Tiffan,
and P. Pearce. Guests present were Stephanie Brown and Mike Buzicky, both from MSA.

Stephanie Brown and Mike Buzicky, both from MSA, presented plans for the updating and addition of
potential space near the Welcome Center. MSA created plans for an additional restroom building, info
center building, and open-air shelter area. There is some expectation that much of the work would
potentially be done in phases, making the funding less of an overwhelming issue. Various funding
possibilities were discussed, as well as positives and negative implications of such a substantial project.
MSA answered questions and provided beautiful materials to show the many items discussed and
considered for the area.

Adjourn

P. Pearce made a motion to adjourn at 6:48 p.m. Seconded by J. Marner. All Trustees voted YEA.
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